
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 

 
 

Thank you to our HOPE/JOY youth and families for partnering with the Homeless 
Ministry to support Project HOME’s 2nd annual “Race Home.” Our youth packaged and 
donated 75 hygiene care packages supporting Philadelphians experiencing 
homelessness!  
 
Thank you to all those who donated books to our 3rd annual Project HOME book drive. 
We delivered over 250 books! This initiative helps to provide opportunities for 
employment, income, community, and a stepping stone in recovery from homelessness. 

Thank you to all those who donated food and helped serve last month at Aviator Park! 
Our next scheduled serving date at Aviator Park is December 29th. If anyone is interested 
in getting a team together to serve in October or November, please get in touch with 
Angela Godshall.  

 
 

With Gratitude, 
The Homeless Ministry 

 


